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I.  Call to Order
The meeting was called to order at 3:35 p.m.  This is our 4th Go Team Meeting for the school year.  
II. Roll Call; Determine Quorum Status
Thalise Perry – Present
Latonia Rohan – Present 
Keisha Miles – Not Present
Jenay Brown – Present
Jermaine Luke – Present
Illene Simmons – Present
Arissa  Camp-Glover – Present
Chaquetta Walker – Present

A quorum is present for today’s meeting.  
Four out of six voting members are present.  
III. Approve meeting agenda; Approve previous meeting minutes

The team reviewed the agenda. The agenda was approved.  It was motioned by Mr. Luke to approve the agenda and seconded by Ms. Ilene Simmons.  
The team reviewed the minutes from the last meeting.  The minutes were approved as written with a motion by Mrs. Rogers to approve the minutes and seconded by Mr. Luke.

IV. Action Items 

Elections for Chair and Secretary were held.  Arissa Camp-Glover was unanimously elected as Chair and Chaquetta Walker was elected as Secretary. 
V. Discussion Items

a. 2019-2020 Budget Overview was not finalized. Ms. Perry discussed some possible ways that she will use the budget for next school year.  For example, monies will be used for one instructional coach that will manage, both ELA and Math for K-5; designated 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade classes will have full time, instructional paras; implementation of the Master teacher program.  
b. 2019-2020 Instructional Resources- Instructional resources that would be used for the upcoming school year are Eureka Math, Write Score (writing), Reading A-Z (ELA), STEMScopes (Science), Studies Weekly (Social Studies).

Budget has to be reapproved.

VI. Information Items
a. Holiday Program
February 14, 2019 will be the father/daughter/Mother/son dance at 1pm.
February 27, 2019 will be Black History program at 6pm.

VII.  Announcements

Ms. Perry stated that the next meeting will Thursday, February 28, 2019.  Ms. Perry facilitated the meeting in the absence of Keisha Miles.

VIII. Adjournment

Meeting adjourned at approximately 4:15 p.m. 
